
Mr. Myron Schwartz
The Goodman-Gable-Gould Company
133 Rollins Avenue, Suite One
Rockville, MD 20852-4004

Dear Mike:

George Mangarelli and I would like to express our sincere appreciation
for the efforts of you and your staff in handling the settlement of
our fire loss a t Alexandria, Virginia. Your prompt attention and
immediate assistance with the insurance adjusters expedited the
settlement process.

Sincerely,

Dale H. Von Behren
Division Controller
Morgan Distribution
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